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Weekly News – Friday 7th December 2018  
 

Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Christmas concert is on Wednesday 12th December at 9:15am in the Large 

Hall. The children must come dressed in their outfits and bring their school 

uniform in a bag in order to change after the performance. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 
  

English 

In English this week we have started our new book Man on the Moon by 

Simon Bartram. The children have had an immersive week where they have 

acted out Bob’s jobs and drawn pictures of Bob’s day. They have written a 

list of job in order to tell Bob’s replacement what he needs to do.  

Maths 

In maths we have looking at the ‘teen’ numbers up to 20. We have learnt 

how to write the number in words and match it to the numicon. We have 

filled out double ten frames to make the teen numbers and started 

investigating how to partition a 2 digit number. To do this, we use dienes to 

show tens and ones.  
 

Topic 

In science this week, we have learnt about animals who hibernate in winter.  

In RE, we have looked at internal features of a church and designed our 

own stained glass windows.  

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher’s 

Award 

Lavender 

Zennor 

Jamilla 

Cornflower 

Daryana 

Davide 

Foxglove 

Harry 

Alison 

 

 Church Visit on 10th December 2018 

All parents who have indicated they can help walk to and from the church are welcome. 

Foxglove depart at 9:10am, Cornflower depart at 9:55am and Lavender depart at 10:40am. 

In phonics this week we have been learning;  

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ group: ar, or, ur, ow 

Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylors’ groups:; oi, oy, and o_e. 

 


